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Congratulations to 
Our First Saver’s 
Sweepstakes® Winner!

    Congratulations to Kevin K., the first winner of the monthly 
Saver’s Sweepstakes® drawing!
    Part of our mission as a credit union is to return value to our 
member-owners, therefore, we’re thrilled to provide our members 
with cash prizes, but even more excited that members are 
participating and increasing their savings.
    Fond du Lac Credit Union is one of eighteen credit unions 
across Wisconsin to offer the saving incentive program. 
Participants open a special deposit account that pays them 
dividends and automatically enters them in monthly, quarterly 
and annual cash prize drawings. Savers keep all the money they 
save, plus interest, while earning free chances to win – a no-lose 
proposition.
    Each saver earns one entry into the monthly, quarterly and 
annual sweepstakes for every $25 in month-over-month balance 
increases, up to six entries per month*. 
    Winners are drawn on the 15th of every month.

*See Fond du Lac Credit Union for complete terms, conditions and official rules. Early 
withdrawal limits may apply. Federally insured by the NCUA. 

GET READY FOR MAY’S PIG HUNT!

Be sure to “like” @fdlcu on Facebook to 
participate and learn more about this event, 

other upcoming events, and giveaways!

Quiz Time! Which bird represents your 
money persona?

TAKE THE QUIZ TO FIND OUT!
Use your phone to scan the QR code or simply visit:

https://fdlcu.com/money-persona-quiz.html

Traveling This Spring? Let Us Know!

    Before you leave, be sure to let us know so 
that we can put a travel notice on your account. 
Also, consider taking a Travel Money Card 
instead of using your debit card, it’s safer. 
Have a great trip!

April 2019



Welcome New Employees!

    You may have noticed some new faces since the beginning of 
the year. In February, FDLCU hired two new employees, while two 
existing employees have taken on new positions and additional 
roles.
    Maychill Yang was hired to fill the brand new position of a 
Financial Designer. In her roll, she works directly with new and 
existing members to help answer questions and open new 
accounts, as well as consumer loans.
    Kasmira Vazquez-Olzon was also hired as a part-time Member 
Associate. Kasmira is a great addition to our frontline staff and will 
be working primarily in the lobby to process member’s transactions.
    Phil Jankowski, previously the Director of Lending, is now the 
Director of Member Experience. His new position encompasses 
leadership of both the Lending and Member Service teams.
    Caitlynn Carlson, currently our Marketing Coordinator, is now 
also working as a part-time Member Associate in our Drive-up.
   These changes and additions will help us create exceptional 
member experiences!

 
Money Smart Week: April 1 - April 6

    Money Smart Week is a free community initiative that helps local 
consumers better manage their finances. People, such as business 
owners, teachers, and bank employees, within our own community 
come together to speak and hold free events about relevant and 
current financial topics.
    Programming is offered to anyone and everyone - and covers all 
facets of personal finance from establishing a budget to first time 
home buying to Medicare.
    Some of the most popular events include: Movie Night, Estate 
Planning, “Medicare: Where Do I Begin?,” How-To Day, and Shred 
Day.
    For the complete, week-long listing of events, plus their locations, 
visit: www.facebook.com/MoneySmartWeekFDLCounty/events or 
fdlpl.org/msw. 

STAY TUNED!
A NEW FDLCU MOBILE 

BANKING APP 
COMING SOON!

Children’s Miracle Network Fundraiser 
Results

64th Annual Meeting

    Fond du Lac Credit Union’s 64th Annual Meeting was held
at 5:15 p.m. on March 21 in the Conference Room at FDLCU.
    Incumbents Marty Schibbelhut, Jeremy Van Deraa and Sara Wild 
were each re-elected for a 3 year term and Amy Teifke for a two 
year term.
    If you were unable to attend the meeting and would like a
copy of the information that was provided, please send your
request via e-mail to info@fdlcu.com or call us at (920) 921-1123.

    We have the BEST members! Thanks to you, during the month of 
February we raised $1,386 for the kids at Children’s Hospital of Wis-
consin through the Credit Unions for Kids’ Chain of Hearts program 
and our Silent Auction! Thank you to all who donated.

Summer Closings

Memorial Day:
Saturday, May 25 
Monday, May 27 

Independence Day:
Thursday, July 4

GET YOUR THEME PARK TICKETS!

NOAH’S ARK WATERPARK
General Admission Gate Price: $39.99

Our Price: $28.00 
Kids 48” & under: FREE

SIX FLAGS GREAT AMERICA
General Admission Gate Price: $77.99

Our Price: $51.00 
Kids 2 & under: FREE  

*TICKETS SOLD TO FDLCU MEMBERS ONLY


